
 

 
7 June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
We are excited to launch ‘Farm Club’ every day after school. This is an opportunity 
for your young person to get up close with the goats and chickens and help look after 
them, supervised by our own staff trained in Animal Care Level 3. Students need to bring 
old clothes and some wellies or trainers to change into. 
 
If your young person would like to attend Farm Club you need to register for each 
session on Arbor, under ‘Activities’. To keep our animals safe, we have had to limit 
numbers to 8 per day. 
 
If you have previously registered interest for this, please could you go back in to Arbor 
and re-register for each of the specific days your young person would like to attend. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


